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February 21, 2018

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON, M4P 1 E4

Dear Ms. Walli :
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Re: Applications for 2019 Electricity Rates

Pursuent to the December 7, 2017 letter with respect to Applications for 2019 Electricity
Rates, please be advised that Energy+ Inc. will be requesting a change to January 1

distribution rates from a May 1 distribution rate, effective for 2019. As such, Energy+
intends to file its 2019 Cost of Service Application by April 27, 2018.

If you require any additional information or clarification, please contact the undersigned
at (519) 621-8405, ext 2340.

Yours truly,

Energy+ Inc.

~
Sarah Hughes, CPA, CA, C.Dir
Chief Financial Officer
shughes@energyplus.ca
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